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Washington, D. C.
February 18, 1935

Mr. John A. Reed,
Kemmerer, Wyoming

My dear John:

I have received your telegram with reference
to the confirmation of Eccles as Governor of the Federal
Reserve Board.

I agree with you tha t he would undoubtedly
be bet ter for the West than some other person who might be
appointed. His nomination, as you know, i s now being con-
sidered by a subcommittee and I presume wi l l be submitted
to the fu l l committee shor t ly . When t h i s occurs I w i l l be
glad to keep your suggestions in mind.

I was very glad t o see you when you were here
and hope the next time you come t o Washington your v i s i t wi l l
not be such a brief one.

Sincerely yours,

ROBERT D. CAREI

C o p y
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